
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

20 April 2022 
 

We began our meeting at 1908, with Dan Huber presiding. We started with intros.  
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted. 
 
The Treasurer’s report, given by Deb Henderson, indicated a general balance of 4566.50 
and a VE balance of 306.43 
 
The Repeater Report was clean and short. 
 
Field Day – June 24-26 at Dean’s place in Lake George. Ed Bretag reported on 
replacement of a damaged EZ UP. Roughly 300 dollars. 
 
Campfest – Aug 26 
 
Laird’s radio equipment is posted on the club website, and any remaining equipment will 
be taken to the PPRAA Mega Fest. 
 
EchoLink – we discussed current status of Bill’s link, Dan’s link and a possible direct 
link at our Tranquil Acres site. 
 
Teller County has hired the Assistant OEM, Frank Lamb, to be the OEM. 
 
We discussed how we would communicate with all members, and plan to put a statement 
as such in the bylaws. 
 
We also noted that relaxation of dues for 2022, does not include NEW members. New 
members still owe dues.  
 
The meeting closed at 2005 
 
14 Members, 4 Guests 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary. 
 


